
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   October 28, 2014 

 

TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
 

 

STAFF 

 
Michael Bejarano and Paul DeWeerdt from the District Offices and Canyon del Oro High School request 

permission to attend the IB Category 2 Workshop for Administrators in Washington, D.C., December 3-7, 

2014.  Approximate cost of the travel is $5,133 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff 

development.   

 

Chris Yetman from Canyon del Oro High School requests permission to attend the IB Math HL Category 1 & 

2 Training in Houston, Texas, March 4-7, 2015.  Approximate cost of the travel is $2,871 and will be paid for 

by federal funds designated for staff development.  Three school days will be missed and a substitute is 

required.  

 

 

 

 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

140-15-100-2210-510-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-15-100-2210-510-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

140-15-100-2210-510-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-15-100-2210-510-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

140-15-100-2210-510-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, substitutes 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above travel be approved. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                         

                                                                
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                            Date:  October 16, 2014    

        

   
______________________________                                                                                          

Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


